
 
  

NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS  

  

Road Closure on Afan Way, Port Talbot 

  

  

Essential resurfacing works will be carried out at Afan 
Way on:   

  

Sunday 14th July 2024 19:00  

to  

Monday 15th July 2024 06:00  

  

 

There will be no vehicle access to Riverside Road 

except emergency vehicles during this time.  
 

APOLOGIES IN ADVANCE FOR THE 
INCONVENIENCE. 

 
 


